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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum

Date: 5/15/2017

Re: Beulah White

, 

Docketing Case No.: 16-1852-EL-SSO

Notes:

Please docket the attached in the case number above.

I am a customer of AEP Ohio and Duke Energy. I understand these two 
utilities, among others, intend to raise customer fixed charges as a hedge 
against falling revenues. Customers must not bear the financial burden of these 
utilities' loss of revenue from their old, inefficient, polluting fossil fuel 
power plants. Therefore, I call on the PUCO to disapprove this fixed rate 
increase plan given it is intended solely to boost company profits. Thank you. 
Beulah White, Consumer 
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